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Progress, A Definition:
An overhead shot of the MFS expansion. Inset: Exterior view.

1) positive development – development, usually of a gradual kind, 
toward achieving a goal or reaching a higher standard

2) motion toward something – movement forward or onward
The following is a brief offering of the progress that our projects 

have experienced since our last newsletter was published:
MFS/York/Stormor, a grain storage and handling company, 

is growing and needed to expand. According to chief financial 
officer Doug Fargo, the company has seen three or four years of 
continuous growth, each year by double digits. With a greater 
influx of international business, they are simply out of room. The 
17,500-square-foot expansion will create a more efficient space for 
loading containers as well as simplify their shipping process.

New West Sports Medicine’s new orthopaedic surgery and 
physical therapy facility is moving along quickly now that warmer 

weather has arrived. The foundation walls, basement floor and main 
floor concrete have all been poured with various activities taking place 
on and around them.

Goodwill Industries’ kitchen remodel will be complete by the 
time this is published, but is only beginning as we write this. Wanting 
to upgrade the kitchen’s functionality as well as meet new fire codes, 
Goodwill’s leaders chose Lacy to design and build a completely new 
kitchen for their operations. With an aggressive three-week schedule, 
they will not be eating cold sandwiches for long.

Nova Tech, although under construction, does not afford us any 
good photo ops at this time. Construction has just begun, leaving 
us little to talk about now. However, we anticipate highlighting this 
project in a future issue of the Lacy Ledger, so stay tuned for the rest 
of the story.

New West floor pour (Try saying that ten times fast!)

Varco Pruden Sales Awards
Varco Pruden Buildings district manager Rich Peterson recently presented Lacy 

Construction with two sales awards. The first was for the 2008 $500,000 annual sales 
volume that Lacy achieved. In addition, Lacy was presented with a plaque recognizing 
our cumulative sales of $1 million. Varco Pruden is a pre-engineered metal building 
manufacturer, and as one of its authorized dealers, Lacy offers design and construction of 
all types of metal building structures.

Jerry Huismann of Lacy Construction (left) and 
Rich Peterson of Varco Pruden Buildings, Inc.
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What’s Up  
At Lacy?
Projects in Progress
New West Sports Medicine
Kearney Neb.
New Facility

Farmers Coop Grocery Store
Red Cloud, Neb.
Remodel

Nova Tech
Grand Island, Neb.
New Manufacturing Facility

Recently Completed
MFS/York/Stormor
Grand Island, Neb.
Manufacturing Addition

Goodwill Industries
Grand Island, Neb.
Kitchen Remodel

St. Francis Medical Center
Grand Island, Neb.
Cancer Center Remodel

Normandy Apartments
Grand Island, Neb.
Fire Remodel

Equitable Bank
Grand Island, Neb.
Office & Lobby Remodel

Lacy Ledger Three-Peat
Zanadu, Inc.’s Projects Featured on Three Front Covers

For our loyal readers with good memories, you may remember that Scott Zana, 
owner of Zanadu, Inc., which operates the Arby’s restaurants in our area, has had 

projects appear 
on the front cover 
of three separate 
Lacy Ledgers over 
the years. We 
recently had these 
issues framed and 
presented them to 
Scott as our only 
front cover three-
peat. Knowing 
Scott, we are all sure 
that he would like 
to challenge our 
current and future 
clients to “beat 
that!”

Speaking of 
Lacy Ledger covers, 
wouldn’t you like 

to see your project here? If you or someone you know is thinking of building, Lacy 
Construction Company can be a valuable resource in helping you get started. Call Tim 
Rush at 800-321-5229 to learn how Lacy Construction Company can take you from 
concept to completion.

Lacy president Jerry Huismann (left) presents the framed three-peat to 
Scott Zana.


